
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.greencastleub.org 

OTTERBEIN 

 

 

A Church That 

C.A.R.E.S. 
 

Connecting 

  Affirming 

   Reaching       

     Equipping  

       Sending 
 

146 Leitersburg Street, Greencastle, PA  17225 
 
 



The Lord’s Day  
 

January 6, 2019 

   
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
TODAY 
8:30 and 10:45 – Worship and Preaching 
9:50 – Sunday School classes for all ages 
 
WEDNESDAY 
5:30 – Snak Shak will be open … food available! 
6:30 – Bible Study classes for children, youth and adults 
7:40 – Adult choir practice 

    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Last Week…  

Attendance 205 

General   $   4,417.00 

Missions   $   2,085.00 

Building Fund   $   1,506.00 

Sunday School   $      154.00 

  

Dec. - First Service Ushers 
Bob Stoner - Head Usher   
Perry Norris 
Gene Weagley 
Ed Tracey 
Sean Tracey 
 

WELCOME TEAM 
Jan. 6 –   Tom & Christopher Keely 
Jan. 13 – Ben & Brock Widder 
Jan. 20 – Scott Garling Family 
Jan. 27 – Gary & Grant Murray 
Feb. 3 – Tom & Christopher Keely 

PRELUDE 
OPENING HYMN #195 

KIDS KORNER 
OFFERING 

SONGS OF PRAISE 
BIBLE MESSAGE 

CLOSING HYMN #192 
BENEDICTION 

 

The Altar Flowers 
are from 

Keith & Cindy Leckron 
in memory of 

their daughter, 
Melissa 

“But do not forget this one thing, dear friends.  With the Lord a day is like 
a thousand years, and a thousand years are like a day” (II Peter 3:8).  
Whatever depth of meaning lays behind this statement, it must mean that 
God acknowledges time as precious and important.  May your time, your 
days, be blessed and productive during this new year of 2019. 



Pastor: 
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:  597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531 
or Melarl@aol.com 

 
JANUARY SERMON SERIES 

The sins of our culture are often egregious and outrageous.  We feel angry and 
justified in our anger.  In our pride we feel that we must compare quite well against 
"such sinners".  But God does not share that view.  All sin is offensive to him.  He is 
holy.  The Old Testament prophets often addressed this issue of condemning the 
community or world but ignoring our own self.  They often described God's coming 
judgment, not only to "other nations" but upon ourselves.  During January, the 
Sunday sermons will address this issue of personal humility and self examination.   
   “PERILOUS TIMES” 
        Jan 6 - I Will Not Turn Back My Wrath (Amos) 
        Jan 13 - Prepare To Meet Your God (Amos) 
       Jan 20 - Rip Your Heart (Joel) 
       Jan 27 - The Lord ROARS (Joel)          

 

CHURCH DIRECTORY 
We haven’t forgotten that we took pictures earlier this 

year.  We will be printing the photo directories very 
soon.  If you didn’t submit a picture earlier, this is your 
last call to be included.  Please submit your photo as a 

pdf file to facility@greencastleub.org.  A photo directory will help people to 
recognize their church family and put a name with a face.   

 
 

WMF MEETING  - Thursday, January 10 at 6:30 pm.  This 
is the first meeting to start 2019!  All ladies are welcome!  
Questions?  Contact Amy Gour (717-597-9202) or Jeannie 
Johnston (717-597-2336) 

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Ressler Family 
Ed & Tawnya 

Tracey 

2nd Nursery Cindy Rawley 
David & Susan 

Adams 

Acolyte 
 
 

 

Greeters 
Sean & Tara 

Tracey Family 
Mel & Nancy 

Taylor 

Prelude Leta Sipes Barry Stottlemyer 

mailto:rawley@centurylink.net
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ATTENTION NURSES 
Sign up for monthly blood pressure screenings is on the 

entry bulletin board.  Please volunteer for a month or two! 

 
Building Fundraiser 

Show your support for Otterbein 
United Brethren In Christ Church by 
purchasing a bookmark featuring a 
picture of the church’s congregation.  
$3/per bookmark.  These would 
make a great stocking stuffer or to give with a book.  Contact Lori 
Webb @ (717) 369-9971.  

 
SENIORS – January 8 @ 11:30, lunch at Bonanza in 
Chambersburg .  Contact Bob & Fran Stoner TODAY.  
(717-597-0189) 

 
2019 Signup Sheets for the Nursery Volunteers and Altar 

Flowers 
       are on the lower lobby desk. 

 
     

2018 Tax Letters 

The 2018 Tax Letters will be sent in 

mid-January. 

 

 
We are changing the florist that supplies 

our altar flowers.  We will be using U.V. 

Stems in Greencastle(717-597-4888) for our 

flowers.  The cost will be $40+tax. They will 

continue to send the bill directly to you.  

You can also continue to make special 

requests by contacting them directly.  If 

you choose to supply your own flowers from elsewhere, 

please let the church office know so that we don’t order 

flowers from UV Stems.  


